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The August issue of the Newsletter will be online today.     
 
We have three new advertisers in this issue.  Please see ads from: 

• ALA/APA Library Support Staff Certification program 
• National Media Market 
• Natrona County Public Library 

Also: 
• Dona Ana Community College is an ongoing advertiser. 

 
We continue to get requests for refunds from 2010 subscriptions since the Newsletter is 
now online only. 
 
Thanks for all your submissions! 
 
Judy 
 
Judy Zelenski 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 
NEW e-mail:  editor@mpla.us 
 
 
 
 
 


